
 
Head Teacher’s Gathering 
Thank you to those Parents/Grandparents that came for a brew and biscuits. There weren’t many of us but there were questions 
raised that had come in from other Parents who were unable to attend. The following were discussed. 
 
Q: Can both gates, either side of the main gate, be open at the end of the school? 
A: Mrs Ashmore will open both gates with immediate effect to enable easier access and departure. 
 
Q: Can we look into the system of putting school logos on jumpers/tops that Tesco do? 
A: Mrs Hyams to look into this and advise on costs etc. 
 
Q: Can menus on display have a larger and darker font? It’s not always easy to see the notices in the display. 
A: Mrs Hyams to ensure that menus are A3 and bolder print. 
 
Q: Could taster days be organized so children not on schools meals can try the different foods on offer? 
A: Mrs Hyams to discuss with Carillion Catering staff and will try to organize tasting of the more unusual elements of the menu. 
 

Others: Questions were raised around several other topics that have been answered in the ‘Responses to Parents from the    
Questionnaire’ document. This has been put on the website under the Parents  Tab. 

Carillion are seeking casual staff to 
cover Sickness and Holidays. 

Catering hours would be between 
9am and 1.15pm. 

Cleaning 3pm and 6pm. 

Applicants need to be flexible and 
available at short notice. 

References and an enhanced DBS 
which will be processed to assess 
suitability. 

Please register your interest with 
Steven Clark  M: 07890 535653 

Email:  

steven.clark@skybluesolutions.com 

Morley Children’s Cluster Council 

Congratulations to Ethan Hambleton and 
Faye Cavanagh for putting themselves 
forward at this council for the positions 
of Secretary and Chairperson. They both 
had to write a manifesto and then share 
these with all the other members of the 
Council. They both did exceptionally well 
and Faye was successful in securing the 
position of Chairperson. 

Harvest Festival – 9.45am start 

Our Harvest assembly takes place on Friday 23rd 
October. All the children from Reception to Year 6 
will be taking part within their own classes at St. 
Mary’s Church. Please send in your donations of 
tins and packets to school by Thursday 22nd      
October; these will be taken to Church on Friday 
morning. We would love you to join us at Church 
for this very special assembly. Approximate start 
time  - 9.45am. 

Ofsted Inspection 
It will be sometime in      
November before we get the 
results from our Ofsted    
inspection. As soon as we do 
I shall be letting you all 
know.  
 
London 2015 
Year 6 will be off to London 
on the 2nd November. Follow 
us on our Twitter page: 
@hilltopprimary 

Leeds Children’s Mayor 

Faye Cavanagh in Year 6 has been shortlisted from over 30 entries in the Leeds Children’s Mayor competition. Faye 
had to write a manifesto stating her ideas of what can be done to improve the lives of children in Leeds. Please, 
please, please ensure that all children under the age of 18 that live in Leeds cast a vote for Faye. This is a fantastic 
opportunity for her and for the school. Well done Faye - we are very proud of you.  

Use the following to cast your vote—http://www.tinyurl.com/lcm2015 

Halloween Disco’s 

Wednesday 21st October 

Price to include entrance, drink, 
crisps and sweets 

EYFS & KS1: 5pm – 6.15pm 

KS2: 6.30pm – 7.45pm 

All children are invited to our FOHT     
discos on Wednesday 21st October.     

Parents are required to stay with        
children from Reception and    

Nursery. 

We can’t wait to see all the      
ghoulish costumes! 

Lunchtime Assistant Required 
Are you interested in part-time work? 
Do you enjoy playing with children? 

We have positions open for Lunchtime 
Supervisory Assistants for five days a 

week working a total of 5 ½ hours. For 
more details please contact                  

0113 3074750 

Certificate Winners 

The following children have been            
recognised for all their hard work. 

Rec: Lexie G, Seth E 
Year 1: Dawson C, Charlie P 

Year 2: Cody Dacre 
Year 3: Usman B, Sadie S 

Year 4:Lewis s, Sam P 
Year 5:Leah B, William H 
Year 6: Ethan H, Callum L 

http://skybluesolutions.com/

